
 

I do my best in class and allow others 
to do the same 
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21st November 2016 

School Rule 

Best of luck to Ms Daly’’s  Hip Hop Club who will be 
showcasing their moves in a show in the Civic Theatre 

this Saturday (26th November).  

Hip Hop 

Stay Safe Programme 
This is Week 3 of the Stay Safe Programme. 

Trainee Referees 

A number of pupils have been trained as football ref-
erees by Marie Ward (FAI International Referee/
SNA). We are proud of the pupils who play such an 
important role during the football games at lunch 

times every day. A new group received their training 
last week. 

School & Sports News 

A. Ms Surlis’ class will visit Mount Seskin 
Community College today. 

B. There are only two swimming sessions left 
for 4th class pupils. 

C. Clare from OWLS Nature Programme will 
visit 5th class on Thursday and Friday. 

Board of Management 

The Board of Management would like to welcome 
Hugh Farrelly as parent nominee to the Board.  We 

look forward to working with him. 

Choir 
The Choir is in great demand.  They have been 
invited to sing in Tallaght Library this Friday, 
25th November.  All pupils should wear their 

school uniforms.  Thanks to Ms O’Reilly and Ms 
Guinan for all their work with the choir. 

Art Competition Winners 

Well done and congratulations to the following 
Art Competition winners. A competition was run 

by the Social Inclusion Unit in South Dublin 
County Council and the following winners were 
presented with their prizes last Wednesday: 
Laura Olasehinde, Rhema Idowu, Keren Diba, 

Paige O’Faolain, Naomi Kitambala, Olivia Zafar, 
Margarita Charlamenkova. 

There were also 2 winners in our school for the 
annual Dublin Bus competition, Lee Reid and 

Earl John Villanueva. 

Students of the Month 

The 5th/6th class students of the month for Septem-
ber and October were rewarded with a trip to Tallaght 
IT last Friday for a Magic Show.  3rd/4th class pupils 

had a great baking session with Ms McKenna. 

Parents 

If you need to meet your child’s teacher 
for any reason you must make an 

appointment by contacting the secretary 
or putting a note in your child’s journal. 

Coats/Jackets 

Please make sure your children have their names 
written on their jackets/coats and that they wear 
them to school especially during this cold spell of 

weather. 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 2nd 
December.  There will be lots of stalls. All 
proceeds will go towards the school.  Huge 

thanks to the parents who are here every day in 
the Parents  Room getting ready for the Fair. 


